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This bill is touted as a life saving bill but in reality it only adds more red tape to 

lawfully purchasing a firearm. The additional 72 hour waiting period can also cost 

lives as well there are many more people that may be in need of personal protection. 

Such as domestic violence victims and also a group that seems to get overlooked the 

elderly and disabled who are often victims of violent crime. This bill in itself would do 

little to stop suicide and funnel much needed funds from mental health services.  


